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Hello again, I hope you are all well?! I just wanted to share some more of my 

news to keep you up to date... This month has been a bit of a funny one as 

although I am having a wonderful time being the  

biggest celebrity at WJS it seems to have become very quiet in recent weeks 

and I am missing seeing all of your faces and hearing all of your noise!  
 

However, I must firstly start by telling you all about the adoration and 

fuss I got when I attended Parents’  

Evening at the beginning of this month. I absolutely loved all 

of the compliments; although in the end I did have to take a 

nap (despite the volume of visitors!) as it had all been rather 

exhausting! Here I am snoozing with parents and children 

trooping past me… 
 

I have also been spoilt getting to know some special new 

friends and I have discovered that I am a big broccoli fan (the toy, not the 

vegetable!) In fact I have played with this toy so much I’ve broken its 

squeak! I attended my very first School Council Meeting 

and found out all about what they do and how it is run —but 

I do think I may have been a bit of a distraction compared to 

their usual meetings! Speaking of attending special events, I 

went to the whole school Science Week Celebration where Mr 

Chaplin asked children to share all the scientific learning the 

classes had enjoyed. It was very exciting but Mrs Wilson’s lap was also very 

warm and with all the long scientific words, I did drop off to sleep towards 

the end  - oops! 
 

While there have been less children in school I have been out and about  

exploring the school grounds and you certainly are very lucky to have so 

much open space. I particularly like eating any leaf or twig I can get to, but 

Miss Redman says these will give me tummy ache and I’m better off  

sticking to my food and treats!  

 

I am looking forward to seeing you all soon, take care! 

Love,  

 Dexter   


